
 

 
Worship & Bible Study 

  

Sunday Morning   

Bible Classes - 9:30 AM 

Worship - 10:30 AM  
 

Wednesday Evening 
Bible Study— 7:00 PM 

 

 -Ministry Team- 
Paul Phelps, Minister 

Jason Terry, Youth Minister 

-Preschool- 
Dana Phelps, Director     

865-966-5040 

 

-Shepherds- 
Lance Cooper         Roger Dugan 

Dorian Lain    Guy Smoak 

Bob Threlkeld 

 

 -Office Staff- 
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams 

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

Mon.-Fri. 
 

136 Smith Road 

Knoxville, TN 37934 

865 966-5025 

Fax 865 966-0572 

wwwfarragutchurch.org 

Farrcofc@tds.net 

 

 

♫ Above All Else 

♫ A New Hallelujah 

 Welcome & Family Time 

♫ How Firm A Foundation 

Prayer 

♫ Faith Is The Victory 

Communion Thought: Bread 

Communion Thought: Cup 

♫ Sing Sing Sing 

Teaching 

♫ Blessed Jesus 

Offering & Family Matters 

♫ That’s Why We Praise Him 

To Our Guests This Morning! 
We are glad you’re here and feel blessed to have the opportunity to 

worship with you. We would like to ask you to complete the card inside 

your bulletin and drop it in the offering.  If you have children, please 

know they are always welcome in our worship service.     For your 

convenience, a nursery is provided for newborn to 2 years old.  We will 

not have Children’s Worship during June and July.  We will start Chil-

dren’s Worship again when school begins. “Quiet Bags” are available 

for your use at the Welcome Desk in the Atrium.  

Today’s Worship 
July 14, 2013 

 

www.farragutchurch.org 
 

Farragut Church of Christ  
Group on  
Facebook 

 
farragutchurch  
at twitter.com 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 12-21 
Mission Trip to Mision  para Cristo 

in Nicaragua 

July 21st from 4-5:30                 

Elders, Ministers, Deacons and 

Ministry Leaders Meeting 

Elder of the Month: 

Guy Smoak 

 

 

family matters 

 

July 14, 2013 

Weekly Newsletter of the 

Farragut Church of Christ 

The Nicaragua mission team left on 
Friday for their trip. This team in-
cludes 7 teens and 4 adults. Satur-
day, in cooperation with Harding 
University, the team assisted with 
Uplift Nicaragua, an enormous youth 
rally-type event for the Nicaraguan 
teens that was held at the Mision 
para Cristo.  Until the team returns 
next Sunday, they will be doing a 
number of things to assist at the 

mission including construction work, Bible studies, service to ex-
pecting mothers, working in schools and child-care facilities, and 
some medical assistance, among other things. Please keep them 
in your prayers, that they will have opportunity to see God do 
mighty things and come home with a greater understanding of His 
love for His children. We encourage all of you to check in on Face-
book and the like for the most recent pictures and news about the 
goings on in Nicaragua.  More information about the mission can 
be found on their website at www.misionparacristo.com.  
 
We also want to make sure to thank all of the people who are still 
physically in Knoxville and other places in the states who assisted 
us in fundraising and prayer as we prepared for our trip.  It was 
astounding to witness God's provision for this team and the trip 
would never have been possible without all of you who took on so 
many responsibilities to help.  

mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
http://www.farragutchurch.org/
http://www.misionparacristo.com


family news 

 

July 12-21 

Mission Trip to Misión Para 

Cristo in Nicaragua 

July 27 

Braves Game 

 

August 1-4 

Cedar Point Trip 

 

 

 

 

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to  

 

 

Pick-Up Schedule for               

Jeff Hacker 

July 14 Johnny Parham 
Larry Nance 

July 21 Bob Hyatt 
Charles Dial 
 

July 28 Dorian Lain 
Don Ezelle 

August 4 Jack Brundige 
Marilyn Harper 

Giving 2013 

  Last Week’s Contribution  

7,571 

Given–to-Date 

 $ 189,721 

Please Pray For... 

Billy Joyner– Leukemia—starts chemo 

next week. 

Mike Anderson-Sinus surgery  

Major Darren Baldwin - Friend of the 

Daugherty—Veteran with brain damage 

Steve Basham Family-Paul Phelps’ 

uncle-recent death 

Boothe’s Great Aunt- cancer 

Taylor Boothe-Studying in Spain this 

summer 

Steve Counts Family-Hayse’s in-law– 

recent death  

Dan-Friend of Jim Goodeve, bladder 

cancer 

Lois Dial-Recovering from a brain hem-

orrhage. 

Jim Goodeve– recent death of  wife, 

Sheila 

Debbie Mashburn’s father- heart prob-

lems  

Carole O’Neal-Wife of Sam O’Neal-

ovarian cancer.   

Gene Peek-prostate cancer 

Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan’s sister- 

return of cancer. 

Toni -friend of Jon Parham- cancer 

Susie Lones –Friend of  the Hyatt’s—

Pancreatic Cancer 

 

C H I L D R E N  

  

Children’s Classes 
Begin at 9:30- Adults are available in 
the hall to show the children to their 

classes 

 

Children’s Worship 
Children remain in worship with their 

parents this summer 

 

WACKY  

WEDNESDAY  

Wednesday night at 7:00 for 

ages k-5th grade 

“Space Camp” 

Go to camp without leaving 
home 

  

Wacky Wednesday is going strong for 

our  K-5th grade. Join us for a fun-

packed, high-energy time as we grow in 

our relationship with Jesus. Parent Vol-

unteers are needed to teach and facili-

tate. This will provide T.G. and Laura 

Horn a much needed rest.  All of our les-

sons are prepared.  Any questions feel 

free to call Debi Loveday or Cathy Hyatt. 

Needs For Hope Central 
-Classroom Door  - one of ours bit the dust 

-Pallets – we are going to use them to be a floor in our 

basement 

-Folding chairs 

-Card tables 

-Folding tables 

-Paper products – toilet paper, paper towels, paper 

plates, cups, napkins, utensils   

Contact Hope Central: hopecentralminisry@gmail.com  

or  865-385-1175 

 

Summer Sermon Series  

 

We will be having guest preacher from different 

churches for our Summer Series.  These 

preachers will represent a broad spectrum of 

generations. 

 

July 15—Tom Drinnen 

July 21—Glen Whittaker, Eric Bonner and a 

guest worship leader.  Combined Bible 

class this Sunday.   

July 28—Gabe Potter 

August 4—Disability Sunday,  Nick Peters.  

 Rhoni Standifer and Layna Clester. 

 Combined Bible class this Sunday as 

 well.   

August 11—Mark Brackney 

We extend our sympathy to the Houghton 
family (former members) on the death of 
their son and brother Jereme. The service 
was Monday evening. In lieu of flowers the 
family asks that you make donations to 
THE EAST TENNESSEE CLIMBERS CO-
ALITION or The Ronald McDonald House.  
 

The Houghton’s address is: 
11768 N. Williamsburg Drive  

Knoxville, TN. 37934. 
We would also like to extend our deep-
est sympathy to Bill and Marty Goolsby 
(former members) on the death of Bill’s 
father, Walter, last week. 
 
Braves Ball Game July 27th— This will 
be a one day trip. The bus will leave the 
church at 10:30 am and the game will start 
at 3:05 we will be returning to Knoxville 
after the game. The cost is $35 and every-
one is invited. 

 

Children’s Worship Takes a Break 
As is our tradition it is once again time to give our worship 

folks a break for the summer. We want to thank everyone 

who taught Bible lessons, song, prayers and inspired our 

young ones in Worship. Please take these weeks during 

the summer to work with your family and worship togeth-

er. Remember there are “quiet bags” in the atrium to as-

sist you if you need activities. 

mailto:hopecentralministry@gmail.com

